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SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF VARIOUS MULTIMEDIA EQUIPMENT 
 

 
ABC: Php 493,000.00 
 
Item 
No. 

Qty./ 
Unit 

Item 
Description 

Specifications Function Unit Price 
(Php) 

Total Price 
(Php) 

1 1 
unit 

Video Camera 
Camcorder 

 Up to UHD 4k 
60FPS Video, 3G-
SDI, HDMI Out 

 NDI/HX Compatible 
With Optional 
License 

 24x Optical Zoom, 
48x Digital iZoom 

 120 FPS Slow 
Motion, Live RTP 
Streaming 

 Handle with 2 XLRD 
Inputs, LED Light 

 Manual Lens Rings 
and Dial, ND Filter 

 Records MP4, MOV, 
AVCHD to Dual SD 
Cards 

 With free 256gb SD 
Card, KH26P Video 
Tripod, DL08 Kit and 
Extra Battery 

Video 
Recording or 
live motion for 
Event in 
University 
  

210,000.00 210,000.00 

2 2 
unit 

DSLR Camera  24MP APS-C 
CMOS sensor with 
Dual Pixel AF 

 45-point AF system 
with all cross-type 
points 

 3" 1.04M-dot 
articulating 
touchscreen 

 1080/60p video 
capture 

 7 fps continuous 
shooting with AF 

 Weather-resistant 
body 

 7560-pixel RGB+IR 
Metering Sensor 

 Wi-Fi + NFC 

To be used for 
capture event in 
University 

75,000.00 150,000.00 



 With EF-S 18-55mm 
f/ 3.5-5.6 IS STM 

 With free lenscap, 
shockproof cam 
bag, extra battery 
x2, grip, charger, 
256gb sd card x2, 

 Mic with shock 
mount, heavy duty 
tripod, neck strap, 
mini hdmi to hdmi 
adapter 

3 1 
unit 

(2)DSLR Gimbal 
Stabilizer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(1)USB Audio 
Interface Live 
Sound Card 
with Mic 
Preamplifier 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Easy control with 
Powerful Buttons 

 up to 18hours 
battery 

 18w fast charging 
 one button to 

achieve automatic 
movements or 
automatic 
focus/zoom 
between two 
marked points 

 panorama, Time-
lapse, Vertical-
shooting Mode, 
Space Mode (3-Axis 
Follow), etc.) 

 Face Detection AF 
Feature 

 
 2x2 USB 2.0 audio 

interface for 
recording 
microphones and 
instruments 

 24-Bit/192 kHz 
resolution for 
professional audio 
quality 

 Compatible with 
popular recording 
software including 
Avid Pro Tools, 
Ableton Live, 
Steinberg Cubase 

 Streams 2 inputs / 2 
outputs with ultra-
low latency to your 
computer, 
supporting Mac OS 
X and Windows XP 
or higher 

 2 state-of-the-art, 
Midas designed Mic 
Preamplifiers with 

For smooth 
footage from 
camera while 
moving 

53,000.00 53,000.00 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(2)HDMI 
Booster 2.0 

+48 V phantom 
power 

 Zero-latency direct 
monitoring while 
recording 

 Powerful Phones 
output with Level 
control and Direct 
Monitor select 

 Status, Signal and 
Clip indications for 
perfect overview 

 USB port for 
connection and 
power 

Built-like-a-tank, 
impact-resistant metal 
chassis 
 
 4K2K 1080P 3D 

HDMI Amplifier 
Repeater 

HDMI Powered Signal 
Amplifier Booster 
18Gbps Bandwidth 
HDCP 2.2 Up to 30m 

4 2 
unit 

Video Mixer 
Switcher 

 5.5” Touch Screen 
full HD IPS screen 
provides real picture 
LED Backlight 
Display 

 HDMI-A 4 IN and 1 
OUT 

 USB 3.0 Type A 
 3.5mm Audio IN and 

Audio OUT 
 DC 12volts/2A Input 
 Real-time 6-picture 

preview (4 inputs 
sources + PST 
preview + PGM 
output  picture) 

 USB 3.0 fast to live 
streaming 

 PTZ camera control 
(Up to 8 cameras) 

 Chroma key, LOGO 
overlay 

 T-Bar easily switch 
the transition effects 
and signal sources 

 15 transition effects 
and 9 PIP modes, 
the live picture more 
vivid 

 Audio offers AFV or 
Line In mode 

 40,000.00 80,000.00 



 Remote control via 
PC/smartphone 
APP 

GRAND TOTAL 493,000.00 
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